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NOTICE OF MORRO BAY  

STUDY SESSION REGARDING  
HARBOR TIDELANDS LEASE SITES 

 

The City of Morro Bay will be holding a Study Session to discuss 

Harbor Tidelands Lease Sites on Monday, March 25, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. 

in the Veteran’s Memorial Building located at 209 Surf Street, Morro 

Bay, California. 

 

Staff will make a presentation regarding the history of Tidelands 

Trust, the City’s Harbor Lease Management Policy and the current 

status of each lease site.  The public is encouraged to attend and 

participate in a discussion of current leasing policies and practices. 

 
 
DATED: March 14, 2013 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Jamie Boucher, City Clerk 
 
 
IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT, IF YOU 
NEED SPECIAL ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN A CITY MEETING, PLEASE 
CONTACT THE CITY CLERK'S OFFICE AT LEAST 24 HOURS PRIOR TO THE 
MEETING TO INSURE THAT REASONABLE ARRANGEMENTS CAN BE MADE TO 
PROVIDE ACCESSIBILITY TO THE MEETINGS. 
 


